
        Maysville, Mo. 

March 5, 2018 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, East District Commissioner, Garry McFee, West District 

Commissioner and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison led all in attendance in prayer with all reciting the Pledge of 

Allegiance.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to accept the agenda as presented and approve the 

minutes for the February 26
th
 meeting. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. Motion 

carried.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek reminded all that there would be a TAC meeting in St. Joe on the 7
th
 of March.  

 

Accounts Payable/Payroll were reviewed and approved. 

 

At 9:30 a.m. pursuant to 610.021(1) East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to enter into 

closed session. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. Roll call vote: Allison-aye, White-

aye and McFee-aye. Motion carried. 

A legal issue was discussed with no action taken. At 9:45 a.m. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee 

made the motion to leave closed session and enter back into open session. West District Commissioner, Kyle 

White made the second. Roll call vote: White-aye, McFee-aye and Allison-aye. 

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss brush letters, equipment and work 

for 2018.  

 

Sheriff Andy Clark discussed vehicles, staff and everyday business in the Sheriff’s office.  

 

The Commission reminds everyone that the Sales Tax Rock issue on the ballot is not a new tax but yet a 

continuation tax for rock on our County roads. With these funds the Commission is able to apply 120 tons to 

the mile on the gravel roads in out County. 

 

A patron discussed with the Commission the need to keep our rock local with local haulers. He was also 

concerned of a rate hike at Sunset and the need for the County to increase the rent. 

 

Larry Workman will continue to take care of the Courthouse lawn with no increase in expense.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to adjourn with Presiding Commissioner, Harold 

Allison made the second. Motion carried.  

 

The next meeting of the Commission will be March 12,  2018 at 9 a.m. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


